
Homecoming October 2001 

The following was reported to me as factual by a member of the Library 
staff who spoke directly with the individual making the claim: 

According to Homecoming visitor, PU grad, Boxer was held in the garage of 
Hillsboro's Illegard Motors between 1964 and 1968 when a member of that 
family attended the University. 

Additionally, an anonymous individual attending the 2001 Homecoming left a written 
message that stated, "Manfred White, a PU alum, has the original Boxer. 
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